
COUNCIL: 7 NOVEMBER 2018 

 

RESPONSE TO SUPPLEMENTARY QUESTION 

 

 

Please find below the response to a supplementary question asked at the last Council 
meeting held on 7 November 2018:- 
 
(2) In respect of his question about support recycling, Councillor Billings asked, as 

a supplementary question, for information on the percentage of waste sent for 
recycling which was actually recycled. 

 

Councillor Montgomerie responded by undertaking to provide the requested 

figure at a later date. 

 

The requested information is as follows:- 

  

"90.66% of the blue bin mixed recyclate that was sent for recycling during 
2017/18 was recycled, with 8.91% being sent to energy recovery and only 
0.43% of it being landfilled.  All of the brown bin organic waste material (garden 
and food) that was sent for recycling during 2017/18 was recycled." 

 


